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Shabana Kauser

From: Kam Hothi
Sent: 03 February 2023 10:28
To: _Licensing
Subject: Consultation – Application for a Street Trading Consent – Boyles House, 

Blackthorne Road Polye 

Hi Tola 
 
I have visited the site and my finding are as follows from a network management duty including Highways and 
parking : 
 
The trailer is already on site 
The site is shared with others and set on unmade ground with other vehicles parked everywhere,  
The block plan submitted does not reflect what is on site. The parking marked is not available on site, in fact no 
parking is allocated.  
The location of this site is at Blackthorn Road a busy industrial road, with HGVs driving in and out, as no parking is 
available it would force customers to park on the road which to is not suitable and would cause safety issues.  
 
So for the reasons above I object to this application being granted.  
 
 
Regards 
 
Kam Hothi  
Network Lead – Parking, Highways & Streetworks 
 
Observatory House  
25 Windsor Road 
Slough SL1 2EL 
 
 
 

From: _Licensing <Licensing@slough.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 January 2023 16:31 
To: _Licensing <Licensing@slough.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation – Application for a Street Trading Consent – Boyles House, Blackthorne Road Polye  
 
Der All, 
 
Please find attached an application for the grant of a Street Trading Consent by Ms Sharanjit 
Kaur. 
 
Slough Borough Council is responsible for the licensing of Street Trading Consents in accordance 
with Schedule 4 of the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982. 
 
Where new applications for Street Trading Consents are made, in line with Council policy it is 
necessary to consult formally with relevant consultees and with local residents and or businesses 
in the vicinity of the proposed area where the trading has been requested to take place. 
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An application has been made for Street Trading Consent for trading to take place at the above 
address.  
 
The application details are; 
 
Fastway Food Corner, serving hot food, consisting of burgers, fried chicken and chips, coffee and 
tea.  
 
Trading hours: Monday to Sunday 06.00 to 23.00  
 
Any objections or representations you may have to the application must be sent – The Licensing 
Team, Slough Borough Council, Observatory House, 25 Windsor Road, Slough, SL1 2EL or be 
emailed to licensing@slough.gov.uk by Friday 10th of February 2023, quoting the address of the 
proposed trading site. 
 
If valid objections or representations are received to the application the matter will be referred to a 
Licensing Sub Committee for determination with a hearing to take place normally between 4 to 8 
weeks from the date of the end of the consultation period. 
 
The Licensing Sub Committee is made up of local Councillors who will determine each application 
on its own individual merits. At the Committee hearing the applicant(s) and objectors will be given 
the opportunity to put their case forward. The Committee is empowered to refuse, grant or apply 
any relevant conditions in addition to the General Conditions to any licence application put 
before them. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
T Idowu 
Senior Licensing Officer 
 

The Licensing Office 
 Tel: 01753 875664 

 licensing@slough.gov.uk 

 

 Please consider the environmental impact of needlessly printing this e-mail  

 


